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Quarterly Consultation Paper No 13. 

 
ICAEW welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Quarterly Consultation Paper No 13. 
published by Financial Conduct Authority on 1 September 2016, a copy of which is available from 
this link. 
 
 
 
This response of 1 September 2016 has been prepared on behalf of ICAEW by the Financial 
Services Faculty. As a leading centre for thought leadership on financial services, the Faculty 
brings together different interests and is responsible for representations on behalf of ICAEW on 
governance, regulation, risk management, auditing and reporting issues facing the financial 
services sector. The Faculty draws on the expertise of its members and more than 25,000 ICAEW 
members involved in financial services. 
  

https://www.fca.org.uk/news/cp16-17-quarterly-consultation-paper-no-13


ICAEW is a world-leading professional accountancy body. We operate under a Royal Charter, 
working in the public interest. ICAEW’s regulation of its members, in particular its responsibilities in 
respect of auditors, is overseen by the UK Financial Reporting Council. We provide leadership and 
practical support to over 145,000 member chartered accountants in more than 160 countries, 
working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure that the highest standards 
are maintained. 
 
ICAEW members operate across a wide range of areas in business, practice and the public sector. 
They provide financial expertise and guidance based on the highest professional, technical and 
ethical standards. They are trained to provide clarity and apply rigour, and so help create long-term 
sustainable economic value. 
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RESPONSE TO SPECIFIC QUESTION 

Q6: Do you have any comments on our proposed disapplication of the CASS audit 
requirements to certain debt management firm? 

 
“CASS debt management firm which is not subject to a requirement stating that it must not hold 
client money or a requirement to the same effect” (extract from Appendix 6 3.1.2 (5B) - SUP 
3.1.1R). 
 
We do support the suggested disapplication of CASS audit requirements to certain debt 
management firms. We do however recommend that the FCA matches the wording better (instead 
of using double negatives) with the language used in regulatory permissions. For using the phrase 
“must not hold” client money when the FCA register talks about “cannot hold”. The closer the rule 
mirrors what is in the permissions on the FCA register the easier it will be for regulated firms to 
follow it.  
 
Additionally we suggest that the FCA clarifies – with an addition of a footnote at least – whether the 
regulated firm is required to have a CASS report when it has permission to hold but doesn’t use it. 
 
 
 
 
 


